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Changes in the Application and Awards Procedures as of 2015 

 
 

The following is a short overview of the most important changes:  
 

- The travel grants will be awarded only twice a year. The application deadlines for 
2015 are posted on our website (see below). 

- We will be accepting only one application per applicant per deadline. 
- In general, applicants can receive only one grant during their doctoral training or as 

a postdoc. Exceptions may be made in well-founded cases. 
- On the application form, applicants will be asked to provide information about the 

funding of their doctoral training because, in addition to the academic quality of the 
project and the relevance of the planned trip, the existence of an alternative source 
of funding for the trip (e.g. through an institute, graduate programme or fellowship) 
will play a role in the evaluation of the application. 

 
 
Please read the guidelines for applying for a travel grant/FAQs through carefully before 
beginning the application procedure. All of the necessary information for applying for a 
travel grant is available on our website: http://www.graduateacademy.uni-
heidelberg.de/stipendien/zuschuesse/reisekosten_en.html   

 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions about the travel grants. 
Graduate Academy Service Centre 
E-Mail: graduateacademy@zuv.uni-heidelberg.de 
Tel: 06221-54-3795 
 

 


